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New Jersey Takes Aim at Restrictive Covenants
Chair of Day Pitney's Employment and Labor Practice Heather Brochin and Senior Associate Jim Leva authored an article 
titled, "New Jersey Takes Aim at Restrictive Covenants," for the New Jersey Law Journal's Employment Law Special Section. 
The article discusses recently proposed legislation in New Jersey that seeks to curtail the use of restrictive covenants, such 
as non-competition and non-solicitation agreements, in the employment context.

Read the full article here.
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